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I started the Privacy and Data Security Committee of the Business Law Section several 
years ago with the help Diane Dick in 2021. For the last four years I have participated in the 
growth of this committee including building core committee team members and 
developing continuing education and student programming. I would welcome the chance 
to work with the executive committee again on further scaling our committee’s efforts to 
educate Washington attorneys and law students on emerging issues in this rapidly 
developing field of law. 


